
 
 

 
 

Date: 05 May2022 
 

To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject: RFP N_91_2022_SOM Design and Development of Online Reporting Portal  
 

Clarifications Letter No. 1 
 

Reference is made to IDLO Request for Proposal (RFP) N_91_2022_SOM issued on 27 April 2022 for the 
Provision of the design and development of the Online Reporting Portal in Hargeisa-Somaliland through IDLO 
Tenders email. 

 
Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them.  
 

1. Query 1: I would like to clarify if RFP has a specific country issued the business registration, 
 
IDLO Response: Yes, the suppliers can submit any valid business registration certificates worldwide. 

       
 

For your consideration while preparing your response to the above-mentioned RFP. All other terms and 
conditions of the RFP remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.  
 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 

 
Headquarters Procurement Unit. 
 
IDLO 


